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From: Corgas, Christopher (ECN)
To: Somera, Alisa (BOS); Carroll, John (BOS)
Subject: FW: In Favor of Castro"s CBD Renewal
Date: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 2:39:26 PM

Hi All,
 
This email of support was sent to me and President Yee today.
 
Please register for the Castro CBD.
 
 
Thank you!
 
 
Regards,
 
 
 
Chris Corgas, MPA
Senior Program Manager
Office of Economic and Workforce Development
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 448
San Francisco, CA 94102
O: 415-554-6661
christopher.corgas@sfgov.org
 
 
 

From: Brittney Beck <bbeck@becksmotorlodge.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 2:23 PM
To: Yee, Norman (BOS) <norman.yee@sfgov.org>; Corgas, Christopher (ECN)
<christopher.corgas@sfgov.org>
Subject: In Favor of Castro's CBD Renewal
 

 

Hello, 
 
I am the property owner for Beck's Motor Lodge at 2222 Market St. and am in favor of the Castro's
CBD's renewal.  I am unable to speak at the meeting on July 14th, but wanted to email my support. 
The CBD is an asset to my business.  Keeping the streets clean from the needles and garbage that
guests of my hotel would see - and make them have dubious thoughts about San Francisco.  They
help keep our neighborhood beautiful and welcoming to all. 
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Brittney Beck
 

2222 Market St.,
San Francisco | CA | 94114
p: 415-621-8212

http://www.becksmotorlodge.com/

